
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Illinois SBDC at IECC and IECC Business and Industry Host 2024 Employer Workshop

October 17, 2024 | 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM | Terry L. Bruce West Richland Center, Noble, IL

The Illinois SBDC at IECC and IECC Business and Industry are excited to announce the 2024 
Employer Workshop. This comprehensive event will take place on October 17, 2024, from 8:30 
AM to 4:00 PM.

The workshop will feature a series of informative sessions designed to help employers stay ahead 
of the curve with upcoming 2025 HR changes, cybersecurity best practices, updates on Illinois 
Secure Choice, and much more. This is a unique opportunity for employers to gain valuable 
insights and prepare for the future.

Best of all, the workshop is completely FREE!

To secure your spot, please visit iecc.edu/employerworkshop.

For more information about the Illinois SBDC at IECC and the services offered, please visit www.
iecc.edu/sbdc or contact Michelle Brooks directly at (618) 847-9199.

For more information about IECC Business and Industry and the services offered, please visit www.
iecc.edu/businessandindustry or contact Sharmila Kakac directly at (618) 393-3534 Ext. 5834.


